Florida Department of
Memorandum Environmental Protection

TO: Howard Rhodes

THRU: Clair Fancy W

FROM: Bruce Mitchell

DATE: July 12, 2002

SUBJECT: Authorization to Conduct Pollutant Testing and Parameter Measurements for the
Development of a Compliance Assurance Monitoring (CAM) Protocol for the Gulf Power

Company’s Schelz Electric Generating Plant’s Units Nos. 1 & 2's Electrostatic Precipitators

The proposed project was Public Noticed in the News Herald on June 28, 2002. On July 2™, an e-mail
message was received from Mr. Dwain Waters, with Guif Power Company. The request was received
during the commenting period (14-days) that ended July 11, 2002. The request was to delete the
requirement imposed on the P.E. of record for oversight of the overall testing project. The request was
denied.

In conclusion, it is recommended that the authorization letter be signed as noticed.
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